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As you will read on the diary dates, Will Keating is
booked in for workshops in October.  P&F have paid
for this once again as it was thoroughly enjoyed by
everyone last year.  There will be a mini concert in
Breage Church after the workshops - tickets are
available from the school office or from Breage Post
Office. Everyone is invited to come along to enjoy
some refreshments both before and after the mini
concert.  There will be raffle tickets on sale beforehand
and the raffle drawn after. Please support P&F by
attending events held and giving a little of your much
needed time. There is no need to commit hours each
week/term - it’s just as and when. Tasks shared
between many, lessens the burden and load and
enables P&F to fundraise for the benefit of all of the
children who attend here, which lessens the cost to
parents and widens your child(ren)’s school
experience and memories.

WE NEED YOUR OLD/BROKEN LUNCHBOXES &
DRINK BOTTLES - Terracycle Playground Competition
- please send into school even if it’s only one
box/bottle. Ask your  friends/family/neighbours/work
colleagues. 
Don’t forget to save your plastic crisp, snack & nut
wrappers and biscuit, cake & cracker wrappers. The
pen recycling has ended as has the coffee packaging
as these can be recycled in shops: writing instruments
can be taken to WHSmith.

Please follow the new Parents and Friends of Breage
C of E Primary School FB page.

Our school vision: to be a caring & loving school where children are equipped to flourish in the real world.
We flourish when we help others flourish (Jeremiah 29:4-7)

Our Christian values: happiness, respect, care, forgiveness, friendship & honesty

Please, no matter how briefly, do not park on the
yellow zig zag lines or opposite them. Please
always park considerately and always think if
where you park could cause a danger to
pedestrians. Thank you.

STRICTLY NO PARKING ON ZIG ZAGS 

Please send your child to school fully equipped each
day.  When the sun comes out it’s lovely at times but
just as quickly it can cloud over and rain so please
ensure your child brings a coat into school each day.
All children should also bring a water bottle.  It is
important that all clothing is named - we have
already had items go missing and have picked up
clothing which is un-named.

Stay & Play
“Stay & Play” has taken place twice. This is for 0-4
year olds to come along with their mum. dad,
grandparent for some fun, play, & activities. A snack
will be provided for the toddlers and tea/coffee for
their guardian.  No need to book: just arrive at 1.30pm
(finish time 3pm). A donation of £1 is optional. 

Young Voices London trip
Please look out for the letter coming home today
with your child(ren).  We hope the letter gives you an
overview of our plans so far, but in order to calculate
costs and make progress, we need all parents to
respond by the end of this week please.

TEC Girls after school club
A series of 8 after school clubs for Year 4 & 5 girls.  
starting next Tues 8th.  This is fully funded and aims
to help more girls engage with technology,
engineering and creative digital subjects. The girls
will be learning how to use micro:bits and code to
create their own model eco-home which they will
build during a visit to the Eco Park in Porthtowan.

Maple Class - wellie boots needed for wellie walks
As per the email sent home.

NURSERY EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FORM
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FORM

BAGS2SCHOOLS COLLECTION
THANK YOU to everyone who supported our
fundraiser.  A number of people in our community
also donated bags.  We collected 200kg which is
£80 raised. Our next collection is on 30/01/25. 



2nd Oct
3rd
3rd
4th
8th
8th
11th
14th
18th
21st
22nd
23rd
24th
24th

Bags 2 Schools collection (another collection booked in for 30th January)
Autumn Term School Census
3.45pm: P&F coffee/chat/get together:  all welcome to come and join us
School photographs: individual and sibling: non school siblings can be included: please ask for info 
Cross Country League Race 2: Reception/KS1/KS2: Mullion: 4pm
TecGirls Club 1 of 8 (Years 4 & 5): Introduction to Micro:bit, Green tech and eco sensors
2.00pm: Breage Church: Harvest Festival (non perishable food collection for the local food bank)
Football League: Year 5 & 6: Helston Community College: 4-5.00pm
Will Keating workshop
Football League: Year 5 & 6: Helston Community College: 4-5.00pm
2.40pm: Parent Presentation: online safety
Parents’ evening
Road Safety Assembly with PCSO
Halloween Disco: KS1 5-6pm and KS2 6.30-7.30pm

Every Thurs
4th Nov

6th
11th
28th
30th

Oak Class swimming lessons: details to follow (Maple Class will swim in the Summer term)
Nasal Flu Immunisation (full information will be sent out once received from Kernow Health)
Cross Country League Race 3: KS2: Helston South Site: 4pm
Football League Reserve Date (in case of cancellation)
P&F Wreath Making Workshop Evening fundraiser: 7.00pm
Last day to collect rewards for Asda Cashpot for Schools

6th
10th
11th
12th
18th
19th
20th

P&F Movie Night: fundraiser
TecGirls: Eco-home build day: Ecopark, Porthtowan: 10-2pm (minibus booked)
2.00pm: Nativity Play: KS1 Maple Class (including nursery) (afternoon performance)
5.00pm: Nativity Play (evening performance)
5.30pm: Christingle Service: whole school: Breage Church
Christmas Class parties
Last day of term before Christmas break (children return to school on 6th January)

Diary Dates

REGULAR CLUBS
Monday: 1.30-3.00pm: Stay & Play toddler group

Tuesday (lunchtime): Happy Me Club KS1 & KS2: 3.15-4.15pm
Tuesday: 3.15-4.15pm: Year 4 & 5 girls: TEC Girls Club (starting 08/10 until 03/12)

Tuesday: 3.15-4.15pm: KS2 Lego Club
Weds: PE: All classes

Weds: 11.00am: Cornwall Music Service Trust (sign up: Flute, Saxophone, Clarinet, Keyboard & Ukulele)
(currently a waiting list)

 Weds: KS1 (inc Reception) Multi-Sports Club: KS2: Football Club
Thursday: 3.15-4.15pm: KS1 & KS2: Young Voices Choir

Please ensure that any ABSENCE from school is reported as soon as possible by telephoning or emailing (hello@breageschool.org).
Please adhere to the rule that children should be 48hrs clear before returning to school following any sickness/diarrhoea.  Some parents
are replying via text to our school text.  These are sent via Arbor but we receive no notification that a message has been received so
please avoid using this as a method of contacting school.  Please take a few minutes to login to your Arbor account to check data held is
correct and if there are any outstanding consents required. Thank you.

SCHOOL MEALS  should be ordered in advance via ParentPay.  Please also regularly login to your ARBOR account to check your child’s
information and complete any outstanding actions eg: consents.

PLEASE ALSO ENSURE CLOTHING ETC IS NAMED SO THAT ITEMS CAN BE RETURNED PROMPTLY. Thank you!

UPDATED:  02/10/24


